STATE OF WASHINGTON

MILITARY DEPARTMENT

Camp Murray, Washington 98430-5000

June 15, 2013

TO: Executive Management Team
FROM: Major General Bret D. Daugherty M D,
The Adjutant General

SUBJECT: Rescission of Department Policy

Effective immediately, the following Military Department policy is rescinded:

HR-224-05, Employee Recognition, relates to recognizing agency employees of the Military
Department.

e This policy has been rendered obsolete due to the recent economic and organizational
changes.

e A joint policy effecting integration efforts and inclusive of quarterly recognition event
requirements will replace this policy in the future.
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